
 

 

 
22 November 2017 
 
Robbie Antonio 

Chief Executive Officer 
Revolution Precrafted 
 
Dear Mr. Antonio, 
 
The ASEAN Business Advisory Council (ASEAN BAC), we would like to express our 
gratitude again for your participation to the ASEAN BUSINESS AND INVESTMENT 
SUMMIT (ABIS) 2017 and for taking time out of your busy schedule to speak in front of 

people from the business and enablers’ community as one of the esteemed forum 
panelists. 
 
As we institutionalize inclusive growth and prosperity for all in the region, we would like to 
invite you to be one of the Mentors of the ASEAN Mentorship for Entrepreneurs 
Network (AMEN), the flagship program of the ASEAN BAC launched to establish a public-

private partnership platform where mentors and modules for MSME development and 
empowerment can be actively shared among ASEAN Member States 
(www.aseanmentors.org).  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our Programs Development Officer Gianina Napo at 
phones +63-917-1238161, +632-6379229 or email gianinajoy.pce@gmail.com should 

you have questions and suggestions on the program. 
 
Again, thank you for your enthusiastic participation in ABIS2017 that surely contributed to 
the success of the program and we look forward to the future as we work hand in hand as 
partners for real change in achieving prosperity for all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jose Ma. A. Concepcion III 
Chair, ASEAN Business Advisory Council 
Presidential Adviser for Entrepreneurship 
 

 


